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Friday 1st October 

Newsletter 

We have had new children join the school over recent weeks, which is fantastic and 

we offer them and their parents / carers a warm welcome.  

So, in order to support them, and all of the children in our school, with their learning 
we are constantly reinforcing positive behaviour through our three school rules:  
 
Ready, Respectful, Safe.              It may be that your child comes home and talks 
about these words or rules and so we thought it was important to explain their con-
text. These rules are reinforced and spoken about in classrooms, weekly assemblies, 
meetings with parents and are part of every moment of everyday, so they are embed-
ded across the school.  
 
Below are some different examples of how we explain these three rules to the chil-

dren:  

Ready 
Ready to learn, ready to listen, ready to look… 
Respectful 
Respectful of others, respectful of school property, respectful of adults… 
Safe 
Safe in the classroom, safe walking up and down stairs, safe in the playground… 
 
Each class also has a cake reward system in place and if children demonstrate 
Ready, Respectful and Safe behaviours they move up the cake, and may make it 
onto the cherry at the top of the cake! They then receive a certificate and sticker from 
the Head of School, Assistant Head of School or Inclusion Coordinator. We also have 
recognition boards in classrooms which are used to reward learning behaviours in 
lessons. 
 
If a child is not following our three school rules, then we have a step by step process 
to support them back into the desired learning behaviours as follows: 
 
Step 1 – an adult would try to help the child by reminding them of a time when they 
were able to show being Ready, Respectful or Safe. 
 
Step 2 – The adult would offer a choice – for example first I’ll help you with question 
1, then you can try the second on yourself, or I would like to do … now, next we 
will…. 
 
Sanctions – If a child is still not following instructions or showing that they are Ready, 
Respectful or Safe, they will be asked to move to a different classroom to complete 
their work and reflect on their behaviour. This would then be logged on our school 
behaviour system (Behaviour watch). 
 
Time out – After three sanctions in a week there would be a time out where a child 
would miss some of their break time (depending on their age) to reflect on their be-
haviours. Parents will be contacted at this point. 



RRS day – After two further logs in a week the child would have an RRS day, where 
they are away from their class and friends for a day, giving them a chance to reflect on 
their behaviour and we can support how things could change when returning to the 
classroom. Again, parents will be contacted at this point. 
 
There are some non-negotiable behaviours which may lead straight to a time out or 
RRS day, such as intentional assault of a child or adult or serious damage to school 
property. Parents will be contacted. 
 
If you would like further details regarding our behaviour policy, this can be found on our 
website. 

 

OPERATION ELF 

Operation Elf is a Police initiative to provide gift packages to vulnerable children in Plym-
outh this Christmas. Jan Cutting HLC will be a collection point for any new and unwant-
ed toys, books, sweets, chocolates, games or other items. The deadline for donations is 
5

th
 December. Aside from this, our Keyham Community Policing Team are keen to take 

referrals from our local communities. If anyone wants to refer any clients/families for this, 
just let me know via email. 

Nicki Chinnock 

 

Wellbeing Hub Support Coordinator 

 

Jan Cutting Healthy Living centre 

Scott Business Park 

Beacon Park Rd 

Plymouth 

PL2 2PQ 

 

Tel: 01752 203670 

Mobile: 07305052575 

Email: Nickichinnock@wolseley-trust.org 

mailto:Nickichinnock@wolseley-trust.org


Weekly Attendance 8th—12th November 

 

We are focusing on the children’s attendance, as it is so important for their all round devel-

opment, and will be celebrating this in  their weekly assembly. 

The expected attendance  is 96%. As you can see, we are  falling below this and we want to 

do all we can to support the children in coming to school every day, in order to achieve their 

full potential 

 

 
Mondrian 91.1% Gaudi 93.0% 

Kiely 92.7% Hadid 90.3% 

Kahlo 89.1% Hockney 90.8% 

Da Vinci 94.7%   

Monet 93.2% Total 91.9% 

Picasso 90.6%   

Friday 19th November 2021 

 

The children can wear pyjamas’, onesies or mufti (trainers, no slippers 

please) for a donation to our Children in Need collection. 



  



 

Parent Pay  

 

Please remember to pay your ac-

counts in full as soon as possible.  

All meals, and breakfast club, 

should be paid for in advance. If 

you are having any problems pay-

ing, please contact school recep-

tion.  

WEBSITE AND FACEBOOK  

 

Please follow us on our Facebook page 

- Weston Mill Community Primary . 

You can also check our website for lat-

est news, dates and letters.  


